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Theater Workshops
2007-2008 Season
“Our Friends… Old and New…” 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA announces openings in all its diverse bilingual and Spanish-only THEATER WORKSHOPS, to be held at Casa de la Luna, 4020 Georgia Avenue, NW, Washington, DC, two blocks from the Georgia Avenue/Petworth Metro Station on the Green Line.  
The ACTING TRAINING WORKSHOPS, held in Spanish, focus on the physical and mental preparation of the actor, interpretation and script analysis, as well as blocking.  These workshops are open to Spanish-speakers 16 and older; with or without prior acting experience.  They will be held Mondays from 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m., beginning August 20.  The cost for the 10-week session is $150.  
BILINGUAL THEATER WORKSHOPS FOR CHILDREN will take place Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m., beginning September 22 for six consecutive weeks.  Workshops are suitable for children from 6-11 years old.  The cost of each six-session workshop is $150.  

For more information or to register for the workshops, please call: 
202-882-6227 or  703-548-3092
Email: info@teatrodelaluna.org                www.teatrodelaluna.org
Teatro de la Luna is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization and receives support from Virginia Commission for the Arts, Arlington County Cultural Affairs Division, Arlington Commission for the Arts, DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, private foundations, corporations, embassies and individual donations.

Theater Workshops are specially supported by Cafritz Foundation and Meyer Fundation.
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